

DIOCESE OF FORT WORTH THE BISHOP'S OFFICE



May 7, 2014

Ms. Jennifer Baugh Executive Director Young Catholic Professionals 6060 N. Central Expressway Suite 560 Dallas, TX 75206

Dear Ms. Baugh,

I wish to thank you and the representatives of the Young Catholic Professionals for meeting with me on March 10.

Please accept this letter as a sign of my support for the formation of a Young Catholic Professionals chapter in the Diocese of Fort Worth. I am confident that the Fort Worth Chapter will thrive in following the mission of encouraging young adult professionals to *Work in Witness for Christ*.

I ask that you continue to keep me in the intentions of your daily prayer. Please be assured of my prayers for you. I remain,

Sincerely Yours in Chirst,

+ Michael F. alson

Most Reverend Michael F. Olson, STD

Bishop of Fort Worth

MFO/cs

cc: Kevin Prevou, Director of Young Adult & Campus Ministry